
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Public Laneway

From: rick born
Sent: June-27-17 11:36 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Public Laneway

To Whom it May Concern:

I would like to add my voice to those opposed to the selling of public land to private individuals. Public land is for the
public to use, not to be given away by the city for next to nothing. If the city is that desperate for money, that it needs
to sell its lands, then perhaps its about time that we took a good hard look at how much of the tax payers money is
being wasted by City Council.

Sincerely,

Richard Born
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